From: Office of the Registrar

To:

Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2022-0200
Date: Monday, November 21, 2022 3:42:55 PM
----- Original Message-----

From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Sunday, November 20, 2022 11:48 AM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-11-20

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0200

-- Name --
CHRISTINE FRENCH

-- Phone --

-- Company.
I

-- Address --

-- Comments --

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on Enbridge Gas Inc.'s proposed rate increase (EB-2022-0200). As a
retired residential customer living on a fixed income, I would be among those disproportionately impacted by the
proposed increase. Although I understand that rate increases are inevitable over time, I would respectfully request
the OEB's consideration of a more moderate increase than that proposed.

-- Receive a copy of the decision? --
Yes

-- Attachment --





